Shamgar Newsletter #3
Praise the Lord! Our new website, shamgarministries.com, is now up and running. You can visit this site anytime to find out what is going on and keep up with our calendar and volunteer opportunities. Check it out and let us know what you think. Special thanks to Jason Kirkland for allowing God use him to develop this valuable resource on the world-wide web. We will still send out our newsletter periodically but we will try and keep this site up to date so you can check ministry opportunities and prayer needs at your convenience.

January was an incredibly busy month. The Chaplain ministry at the Bleckley County jail has begun and the response from volunteers, the inmates, and the officers has been great. We are also in the process of expanding the Chaplain Ministry into the Pulaski County jail. If you or someone you know might be interested in this ministry, please contact us. One of our goals is to be able to offer Bibles to each inmate who does not have one. Thanks to your obedience and generosity we have been able to purchase those Bibles and now have them on hand.
The Celebrate Recovery Ministry which is a ministry to those enslaved by addiction is in the process of being organized. Please pray that the Lord of the harvest will send workers into the field.

The Construction Ministry continues to grow. In early January we were able to build two decks for Ray Smith, a handicapped man in the Bleckley community.  We had 16 volunteers representing 5 churches on one of the coldest days of winter! We were also able to help Bold Mission Builders replace a kitchen floor for a senior saint in Conyers, GA. God also gave us opportunities to meet some other needs of a couple of widows in our area.

Upcoming ministry opportunities:

February 19-20- We will be replacing the roof on the home of Mrs. Nina Heath on Gerald-Floyd Road in Cochran.

February 22-March 6- We will be remodeling part of Mrs. Heath’s home. (Tearing out, cleaning up, rebuilding- work for anyone interested)
There is a great need in this family. Mrs. Heath is a 78 year old widow who lives with her adult daughter. Mrs. Heath is disabled and in poor health and her daughter is mentally handicapped. The roof leaks and the bathroom is in need of repair and remodeling to make it handicap accessible. The interior floors, some of the walls and the kitchen are in need of major repair. Please let us know if you can help on any of these dates. As time gets closer and we get the volunteers organized on this project, for the days we have large groups volunteering to work if you would like to volunteer to provide sandwiches or snacks or drinks for one of these days, please let us know. This would also be a great ministry help.
God continues to grow and bless Shamgar Ministries. Thank you for your willingness to be a part of what He is doing. Please continue to pray and work with us as we “take the Word into the World”.

In His Service, 

Rusty and Denise

